
Leavenworth Rotary Club 

P.O. Box 532 

Leavenworth, WA 98826 

 

June l, 2023 

 

 

Subject:  Members’ Yearly Dues--$250.00  

Additional recommended Foundations Contribution (optional) 

- $110.00 Every Rotarian Every Year (EREY)* and 

- $40.00-Leavenworth Rotary Ed Cadman Endowment*  

- $40.00 Jim Adamson Fund                                                                                 

 

Dear Leavenworth Rotary Members, 

 

Please note the dues information below and send your payment by check to our Club Treasurer, 

Shawna Alexander ASAP. The mailing address is Leavenworth Rotary Club, P.O. Box 532 

Leavenworth, WA 98826. Dues can also be paid via electronic transfer to Cashmere Valley Bank 

or paid via installments as coordinated with Shawna. Please talk with (509-548-2901) or email 

Shawna (salexander@cvb.bank). 

 

Thanks in advance for your prompt payment. Club dues fund the operation of our Club. The due 

date is the beginning of the Rotary Year: July 1, 20XX at which time Rotary International and 

the District levy their fee on our club based on the number of people who say they are 

Leavenworth Rotarians.  Each member’s annual dues are currently $250.00. Dues are used to 

cover the cost of a (club) membership payment per person to Rotary International of $85.56 per 

year that includes a subscription for Rotary Magazine of $12 per year.  

 

In addition, dues are used to cover the annual per person obligation to District 5060 of $48.50. 

That leaves our club with an annual per person amount of $115.94.  These funds are used to 

cover the costs of operating the club – licenses, bank charges, accounting fees, club supplies, 

Club Runner, printing, postage, guest meals, etc.  

 

All Rotarians have an opportunity annually to contribute to the Rotary Foundation (TRF)* 

voluntarily and the Polio Fund.*.  We respectfully request 100% member participation in RI’s 

program named EREY (Every Rotarian Every Year) donating $110 to The Rotary Foundation.  

 

We also ask you to consider donating voluntarily and locally to our Jim Adamson Fund—we can 

spend this anytime; or our Leavenworth Rotary Ed Cadman Endowment Fund*, which can only 

be used in support of 501c3s. Contributions for either are recommended at $40.00, which sums 

up to a total of $150.00 when added to an EREY contribution. The Club has been successful in 

obtaining both District and RI grants, so dues sent to them do come back to us to support our 

local efforts. 

 

In Summary: 

 



Annual Dues Amount:   $250.00 

Dues Period: July 1, 2023---June 30, 2024 

 

OPTIONAL: 

EREY – Rotary Foundation*:   $110.00 

Jim Adamson Fund:   $40.00 

Leavenworth Rotary Ed Cadman Endowment Fund*    $40.00 

 

Your participation is greatly appreciated and necessary for the health of our Club.  Due date is 1 

July so we can give RI an accurate count, but in accordance with our club policy, if not received 

by 1 August you will be assessed a 10% late fee. 

 

Yours in Rotary, 

 

President Mike Worden 

President Elect Mahala Martin-Murphy 

 

*denotes tax deductible and if paid, you will receive a validating receipt 


